Historic Districts Study Committee Minutes June 14, 2007
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be scheduled for the same date.

: acourt stated the Public Hearing would have to be held after transmittal to
the State, oted there were some small sections to be completed in the
Preliminary Report. ated Staff would have to check for available dates for the
auditorium, and would provi to the Committee at the next meeting.

Chairperson Thompson summarized that the Rep
date for the Public Hearing would be selected.
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9B. 2007-0392 1207 N. Livernois

Chairperson Thompson stated the Committee had asked Ms. Kidorf to review the
draft Preliminary Report on this property, which was under study for delisting as a
historic district. He asked if the Committee had any comments about the report.

Dr. Stamps moved a motion stating that the report be forwarded to the State
Historic Preservation Office for review. Ms. Whateley seconded the motion.

A motion was made by Stamps, seconded by Whateley, that this matter be Approved.
The motion CARRIED by the following vote:

Aye 6- Verschueren, Stamps, Thompson, Webster, Whateley and Schodowski

Absent 1- Dziurman
RESOLVED that the Preliminary Report for 1207 N. Livernois be forwarded to the State
Historic Preservation Office for review and comment.

2007-0392

Chairperson Thompson stated the Committee would have to hold a Public Hearing
for this property, and suggested that Public Hearings for all three proposed
delistings be scheduled for the same date.

Mr. Delacourt stated the Public Hearing would have to be held after transmittal to
the State, and noted there were some small sections to be completed in the
Preliminary Report. He stated Staff would have to check for available dates for the
auditorium, and would provide them to the Committee at the next meeting.

This matter was Discussed

Chairperson Thompson stated t
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he Commmtree-tme-askad Ms Kidorf to review the

Approved as presented at the September 17, 2007 Rescheduled HDSC Meeting



